
V.MONTANA-DAKOTA 
® UTILITIES CO 

A Division of MDU Resources Group, Inc. 

400 North Fourth Street 
Bismarck, ND 58501 
(701) 222-7900 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 

February 27, 2018 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Re: Smal! Generator Facility 
Interconnections - 2017 

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-Dakota), a Division of MDU Resources Group, 
Inc., hereby reports there were no small generator facility interconnections on Montana­
Dakota's South Dakota electric system in calendar year 20·17. This report is submitted 
in accordance with 20:10:36:63 ARSD. 

Please contact me at 701 -222-7856 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

it\1\Ul~ 
Tamie A. Aberle 
Director of Regula~ory Affairs 




